
 
 
 
 
Mr M Hallam 
PlayQuest 
 
Via email 

8th February 2021 
 
 
Dear Mr Hallam 
 
RE: LOWER WALDITCH PLAY AREA  
 

A recent inspection of the play area you installed at the Lower Walditch Play Area, Gundry 
Lane, Bridport, last summer has highlighted an absence of proper marking on the equipment 
as required in BS EN 1176.  The inspections were carried out by Ken Hussey, an inspector 
you have approved. 
 
Please would you supply a fixing / plate for each of the five items of equipment you have 
installed for us showing: 
 

• manufacturer name 
• year of manufacture 
• equipment reference number and date of BS EN 1176 

 
The plates can then be fixed to the equipment so that the installation conforms to BS EN 
1176. 
 
Also absent is the 'basic level mark' which would show us the level to which the surfacing 
should be maintained.  Some of the posts are mounted on metal supports, but on one side of 
the play area they are buried in the surface (grass).  Please would you advise how this mark 
can be added to the equipment. 
 
We look forward to your response. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
A J Basker 
Chairman  
Bothenhampton & Walditch Parish Council 
clerk@bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
Website www.bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
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